
 

Press Release 
 

RAY ESPINOSA APPOINTED ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR 

 

Hong Kong, 23rd April, 2013 – First Pacific Company Limited (“First Pacific” or the 

“Company”) (HKSE: 00142) today announced the appointment of Ray C. Espinosa as 

Associate Director of the Company. He will head First Pacific’s government and regulatory 

affairs in the Philippines and assist in the exploration of new investment opportunities in the 

Philippines and in the region. 

 
 
Corporate Profile 
First Pacific is a Hong Kong-based investment management and holding company with 
operations located in Asia. The Company’s principal businesses are in telecommunications, 
infrastructure, consumer food products and natural resources. First Pacific is listed in Hong 
Kong (HKSE: 00142) and its shares are also available in the United States through American 
Depositary Receipts (ADR code: FPAFY). For further information, see 
www.firstpacific.com. 
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For further information, please contact:  

John Ryan            Tel: (852) 2842 4355 

Executive Vice President   Mobile: (852) 6336 1411 

Group Corporate Communications  
 

Sara Cheung            Tel: (852) 2842 4336  

Vice President     

Group Corporate Communications 
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